ΥΠΟΥΡΓΕΙΟ ΠΑΙΔΕΙΑΣ ΚΑΙ ΠΟΛΙΤΙΣΜΟΥ ΔΙΕΥΘΥΝΣΗ ΜΕΣΗΣ ΕΚΠΑΙΔΕΥΣΗΣ ΚΡΑΤΙΚΑ ΙΝΣΤΙΤΟΥΤΑ ΕΠΙΜΟΡΦΩΣΗΣ

ΤΕΛΙΚΕΣ ΕΝΙΑΙΕΣ ΓΡΑΠΤΕΣ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ **ΣΧΟΛΙΚΗ ΧΡΟΝΙΑ 2011-2012**

Μάθημα: Αγγλικά

Επίπεδο: Level 1

Διάρκεια: 2.00 ώρες

Ημερομηνία: 22 Μαΐου 2012 Υπ. Καθ.: _____ Βαθμός: _____

ΟΝΟΜΑΤΕΠΩΝΥΜΟ ΜΑΘΗΤΗ/ΤΡΙΑΣ:

ΤΟ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΤΙΚΟ ΔΟΚΙΜΙΟ ΑΠΟΤΕΛΕΙΤΑΙ ΑΠΟ ΕΠΤΑ (7) ΣΕΛΙΔΕΣ

PART I: WRITING

(20 MARKS)

Write a composition of about 100-120 words on ONE of the following topics: Use the questions to help you. You may add your own information.

1. A sport I like

- Which is your favourite sport?
- How is it played?
- Where do you play it?
- Who do you play it with?
- How often do you play it?
- Do you watch it on TV?
- Why do you like it?

2. A festival in my country

- Which is your favourite festival?
- How do you celebrate it?
- Who do you celebrate with?
- What do you wear?
- What do you eat?
- Why do you like it?



PART II: READING COMPREHENSION

Read the text below and do ALL the exercises that follow.

HELLO FROM AUSTRALIA

Tessa is from White Cliffs – that is in the desert in Australia. It is a small village with only 80 people but it has got a shop, a café, a petrol station, a launderette and a pub. It has not got a supermarket or hospital.

Tessa's family have got a farm. It is very far from the big city. It is a little lonely there, but they are lucky because they have got a phone, satellite TV and e-mail. White Cliffs has not got a school or teachers, so Tessa stays at home and has lessons on the Internet or on TV.

Tessa's best friend, Helen, lives 100 kilometres away in another small village called Goombalie. Helen's family have got a phone and a radio. It is a two-way radio; they

can listen to the radio and they can talk on the radio, too. There is not a teacher in Goombalie so school lessons are on the radio. The children can ask the teacher questions and she can answer them.

Three times a year, Tessa and Helen meet their teachers and classmates at a school camp. They have lessons at the camp, but they also play sports.

Tessa and Helen believe that having lessons with a teacher on the radio or on the internet is cool, but they miss their classmates. Some lessons like Art and science experiments, are very difficult by radio.

A. Choose the best answer according to the text.

(5x2=10 marks)

- 1. White Cliffs is a ... (a) desert (b) village (c) city
- 2. Tessa has lessons on the ... (a) internet.(b) radio(c) phone.
- 3. Helen lives ... (a) in a camp.(b) on a farm.(c) in a village.
- 4. Tessa and Helen ... (a) talk on the radio (b) listen to the radio (c) play sports



5. Tessa and Helen ... (a) enjoy (b) hate (c) dislike

B. Answer the following questions according to the text. (5x2=10 marks)

1. Why are Tessa's family lucky?

2. Where does Helen have lessons?

3. How often do Tessa and Helen meet their classmates?

4. What do they do at a school camp?

5. Which lessons are difficult by radio?

C. Say whether the following statements are TRUE or FALSE by putting a $\sqrt{}$ in the correct box. (5x2=10 marks)

STATEMENTS	TRUE	FALSE
1. White Cliffs is near a big city.		
2. Tessa and Helen live in the same village.		
3. Children can ask their teachers questions on the radio.		
4. Tessa and Helen are friends.		
5. Tessa and Helen do not have classmates.		

PART III: VOCABULARY

5

perform / different / points / audience / vote / contest / winner / competition /singers / judges

A. Choose a word from the box to complete the sentences.

 CONFLUENCE found
 Every year millions of children watch the Junior Eurovision

 Song (1)
 on TV. It's the most popular music

 (2)
 for young children in the world. It takes

 place in a (3)
 country each year. Young

 (4)
 of 8-15 years old, who represent their

 country and have amazing voice,
 (5)

 .
 In the past (7)

 .
 from each country voted for the songs in

 the competition. But today children all over the world can phone and (8)

 for the songs they liked. The (9)
 of the contest is the singer who has

B. Circle the word that doesn't fit.

1. tunnel	plastic	metal	wooden
2. beds	desks	feet	shelves
3. hockey	place	golf	bowling
4. milk	butter	cheese	fridge
5. trip	museum	stadium	restaurant

C. Match the OPPOSITES.

		Answers		
0. poor	a. throw	0. c		
1. hard	b. interesting	1.		
2. boring	c. rich	2.		
3. before	d. late	3.		
4. catch	e. after	4.		
5. early	f. easy	5.		

(5x1=5 marks)

(5x1=5 marks)

(20 MARKS)

(10x1=10 marks)

PART IV: GRAMMAR

A. Choose the best answer.

- Look! I _____ in the pool.
 (a) am swimming (b) swimming (c) swim
- 2. She's from London. We really like _____.(a) him (b) she (c) her.
- 3. We haven't got _____ coffee. (a) any (b) some (c) few
- 4. _____ you at home yesterday evening? (a) Was (b) Were (c) Are
- 5. My jacket is _____ fashionable than Emma's. (a) the (b) most (c) more
- 6. I didn't _____ TV yesterday.(a) watched (b) watch (c) watching
- 7. My mum _____ me to school every morning.(a) drive (b) drives (c) is driving
- 8. It's cold. You _____ forget your coat. (a) mustn't (b) must (c) can't
- 9. Hey, look at this! There's a film about football. _____ watch it.(a) Let's (b) Don't (c) Do
- 10. My cousin _____ us next week. (a) visits (b) visit (c) is visiting

B. Put the words in order to form correct sentences. (5x2=10 marks)

1. you / What / time / get / up / do / your / and / brother / ?

2. eating / She / sandwich / is / a / she / because / hungry / is

(30 MARKS)

(10x1=10 marks)

3. the / house / is / Tom's / school / the / between / park /and

4. lot / books / on / There / a / of / are / shelf / the

5. went / concert / I / Last / to / friend / a / with / my / night

C. Underline the correct tense.

(10x1=10 marks)

Sophie is my friend from France. She (1) live / lives / is living in Paris with her family. I (2) don't see / am not seeing / doesn't see her very often but we (3) are talking / talk / talked) on the internet every day.

Last year I (4) visit / am visiting / visited Sophie in Paris. I (5) stayed / stay / am going to stay at her house for two weeks. It (6) is / was / were an amazing experience. I (7) have / are having / had such a great time there that I (8) didn't want / don't want / doesn't want to leave!

Next summer Sophie (9) comes / is going to come / came to New York. I' m sure that we (10) are going to have / are having / have a wonderful time together.
